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MAY 20, 1961

MR. CHARLES F. JoNES
PROGRAM SECRETARY f».
OPPORTUNITY FELLOWSHIPS
JOHN HAY WHITNEY FOUNDATION
111 WEST 50TH. STREET
NEW YORK 20, NEW YORK

DEAR MR. JONES:
I illl »

| HAVE RECEIVED THE MATERIAL CONCERNING YOUR FELLOWSHIPS.
| HAVE DISTRIBUTED THEM AND 14+*vEPLAq¢* AN ANNOUNCEMENT ON
OUR RAD 10 PROGRAM. |WILL. ALS6.(AVT A~»ANNOUNCEMENT ON OUR NEWS
BULLETIN OF THE AMERICAN Gl FoRU

| WANT TO TAKE T«i  $««OPPORT#*VITY»~» CONGRATULATE YOUR FOUNDATION
SPECIALLY AMBASSADOR JOHN HAY WAiTNEY FOR THE FINE WORK THAT HE
HAS DONE IN BELPING OUR PEOPLE. WILL YOU PLEASE BE KIND ENOUGH TO
SEND ME HIS ADDRESS IN SNEW YORIS/¢ITY IN ORDER THAT 1 MAY WRITE TO
HIM AND THANK HAM PERS61\iALLY.«/f,s~4 -- 8 -

Af
As YOU/RNOW, HE AND | WERE THE MEMBERS OF THE COMMISSION TO

SIGN THE AGREEMENT BEfWEEN WEST |NDIES AND UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

LET ME KNOW IF«/fHERE IS ANYTHING THAT 1 CAN DO. KEEP UP THE
FINE WORK.

YOUR FRIEND AS EVER,

HECTOR P. GARCIA M.D.


